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Portland Partner Pens Article Discussing Rounding Time Clock
Entries

News

10.06.23


In a bylined article published in DJC Oregon, Stephen Scott discusses why employers should revise

their time clock policies in light of recent case law. He notes that failure to do so could expose a

company to potential legal risks and liabilities.

To read the article visit DJC Oregon.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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